No. 93-93 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tel. 301/504-2240 (Friday, July 2, 1993)

NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received from its
Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste (ACNW) the attached letter-
type report that provides comments on renewal of appointments and
ACNW charter modifications.
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